a rease retain one tener as koot tecerby to tay mad borkeeen



May 31, 2024

Heavenly Bricks Charitable PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526Please keep this receipt for your records.

Dear Heavenly Bricks Charitable.

Thank you for renewing your VVMF membership with your gift

I hope you'll carry the member card you received with pride and that it reminds you of how you're supporting important efforts to recognize the service of our Vietnam War heroes.

Your gift helps care for the Memorial site on the National Mall and allows efforts like our *In Memory* program to continue to honor all who served. Thanks to you, educators are able to access free *Education Resources* on our website that ensure students understand the impact of the Vietnam era from a balanced perspective. And we'll continue to honor hometown heroes as our mobile Wall replica, *The Wall That Heals*, travels across the country.

Patriotic friends like you helped build The Wall. And it's your ongoing support that ensures no hero is forgotten. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Jim Knotts

President and CEO

- P.S. To further support The Wall, please consider including VVMF in your planned giving. Visit vvmf.org/Support-VVMF/Planned-Giving/ to learn more.
- P.P.S. As a VVMF member, I hope you'll look forward to receiving invitations to special events, a beautiful calendar, and other gifts throughout the year. Thank you again!